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__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

1. Staff appreciates PGE’s plan to incorporate feedback and ideas about different 

transmission options based on stakeholder feedback. 

PGE thanks staff for this comment and will continue to solicit and incorporate feedback, 

both at our public roundtables and through the use of this feedback form. 

 

2. When analyzing the potential transmission projects, Staff would appreciate PGE 

including its assessment of the feasibility of each project and the full cost of getting 

the associated electricity to load and/or associated dependencies.  

PGE thanks Staff for the feedback and does plan to include an assessment of both the 

feasibility and estimated cost of each transmission expansion option in the IRP Update. 

 

3. The updated CBIs presented in the roundtable are exciting. Staff is interested to 

see the final product as soon as it is available. In particular, Staff is interested in 

how PGE will approach valuation and the coordination with the CBIAG.   

PGE is currently working in close partnership with the consulting group Cadeo to 

incorporate valuation of CBIs in its modeling. This process will likely continue through 

the creation of the filing as we attempt to find appropriate ways to attribute CBI value. 

Coordination with CBIAG is ongoing. CBIs as a topic was presented at the September 

and October CBIAG meeting and PGE will continue to engage CBIAG members on CBIs 

and its related topics on a go forward basis. 
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